
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

The Eureka Police Department is requesting the public’s help in locating a 
missing 72 year old woman.  Her name is Mary Mallatt.  She is 
approximately 5’00, 120 lbs with gray hair and blue eyes.  She was last 
seen wearing black pants and shirt.  She was last seen in the 900 block of 
Third Street in Eureka about 1:00pm today.  Due to brain damage she has 
a 90 second memory.  She likes to walk and is in good shape.   
 
If you see this woman please contact the Eureka Police Department 
Dispatch at 707-441-4044.   
 

 

PSO MARY ANDERSON 
Eureka Police Department 
CIS/Missing Persons Unit 
604 C Street 
Eureka, CA  95501 
(707) 441-4300 
manderson@ci.eureka.ca.gov 
 
See Photo Below 
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